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Two Pigs and Me A Health Scare

We were awakened by our dogs barking furiously
and they kept barking all night! When we woke up
the following morning, with bags under our eyes, we
investigated the matter. Right behind our garden were
the traces of the neighbor’ large sow pig. She had spent
the night rooting near our cassava plants and returned
home at first light. The following night the same thing
happened, but this time it was a smaller sow. Bruce
found two javelin size sticks to poke the pigs with when
they came rooting again. Sure enough, one did at dusk.
And Bruce and his spear and 3 dogs ran after the sow
while I followed close behind!

Bruce and the dogs hurdled a drainage canal that was
about one meter wide by one meter deep while I tried to
keep up. Then... wham! I underestimated the distance
and fell into the canal. The first thing I felt was a bruised
chest. I immediately thought, “did I break any bones?”
The fall was great and it hurt a lot, but thank God, I had
zero injuries and the pain was but for a moment. I quickly
said a prayer and thanked the Lord for sending His angel
to protect me. What an awesome God we serve!

Philippines-Palawan Mission Project Update

The Wilkerson Family

Our taxiway was eroding from the recent rains so
Bruce, along with Nathanael, Von and Darry, began
building a retaining wall using large stones. That night,
Bruce experienced excruciating pain - a hernia! It
kept him awake all night. In the morning he consulted
our daughter, a physical therapist and for his morning
prayer, he petitioned God to ease his pain enough so
he could sleep. Praise the Lord for He answers prayers,

big and small.

Airstrip Update

As of this writing, we are in Modified General

Community Quarantine (MGCQ) which means most
establishments and workplaces are operating at 50%
capacity. We have a few more areas to grade on the
AWA airstrip transition areas; runway markers to place
then take pictures to CAAP for approval. Thank you

for your prayers. We are almost there!
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Unexpected Blessing

God answers prayers as we step out in faith. As we

began building in faith, a faithful donor agreed to
sponsor part of the construction of our AWA aviation
fuel shed. Soon and very soon our fuel will be away
from the sun, free from tampering, and in a secure dry
location. Jehovah Jireh - God provides!

Scripture for the Month

“Repay no one evil for ev11 but give
thought to do what is honorable in
the sight of all. If possnble so far as it

depends on you- '

—Ro " ans 12:117:19

PROJECT NEEDS:
@ Blistering hot sun. Torrential rain. Typhoons.
%é While waiting for a hangar, our AWA
Pathfinder Plane |, N81708 is exposed to the
elements on a daily basis. We would like to
maximize our aircraft’s service life. Our project needs an
aircraft shaded cover consisting of a 50ft x 40ft zinc roof

supported by steel poles - until a more permanent hangar
is constructed. Thank you for helping as you are able.

PRAYER REQUESTS: Peace for our
United States of America and for the

coronavirus pandemic to end. - :
Please lift Jennilyn up in prayer. She’s Your AWA Mission Family

agreed to join us for worship when she is stationed at the
able, but we haven’t seen her at the bakery for over a Palawan Mission Project:

week. When asked where she is, we’ve been told that
either she’s sick or on the night shift.
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